

Llantilio Pertholey Church In Wales Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen King

01873 853746

 $\underline{Ilantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk}$

@LlantilioSchool

Friday 23rd September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Term Time Leave of Absences

In order for all students to achieve success and to reach their potential, it is vital that they have excellent school attendance and arrive at school, each day, on time. Over the past two years, attendance levels have understandably fallen. However, the evidence is clear that good attendance improves wellbeing, increases confidence in learning, develops self-esteem, fosters social skills and prepares students for later life. The possible impact of low attendance levels over an academic year are significant.

To ensure consistency throughout the Abergavenny Cluster and the Local Authority generally, and to follow what is an increasingly common practice across Wales, Monmouthshire County Council's policy will be **not to authorise any absence relating to a holiday**, as from Monday 27th September 2022. (This is in-line with all Abergavenny schools). This policy has been in operation in other Monmouthshire schools since 4 November 2013. We appreciate that there may be circumstances whereby a student might require a leave of absence during term time and this decision will remain at the Headteacher's discretion.

Should you still wish to make a request for a leave of absence during term time, please complete the form on the school website or obtain a copy from the school office.

Yours sincerely



(Headteacher)



(01873 853746)
www.llantiliopertholeycv.monmouthshire.sch.uk
@LPCommunity















